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HEADS UP!  
 

7
th

 May 2019 

 

 

What a brilliant start we had to the final summer term – sports day was absolutely 

wonderful. All the children participated with enthusiasm as did parents, grandparents 

and little brothers and sisters.  As always, proud of all our Pott Shrigley family….. 

 

We had a brilliant surprise for Eden Christensen on Tuesday when Sandy Milsom and 

a guest from Bollington Festival came to present Eden with her second prize in the 

writing competition. Eden came second out of over 150 entries and her writing was 

eloquent and detailed. Thanks to all those children who entered and special 

congratulations to Eden for flying the Pott Shrigley flag high. 

 

In fact, I didn’t get a chance to write and send a Heads Up at the end of last half-

term (apologies) but weren’t we brilliant at the BIG SING for Bollington Festival?!  

We are so impressive for our small size - proof of the argument of quality versus 

quantity. Again I thought our children were great. 

 

This week, we have been trying to get to grips with our maypole dancing for the 

Rose Queen Fete and will continue to practise until we are ribbon perfect… 

 

Don’t forget – last non-uniform day for the Rose Queen Fete next Wednesday and 

also, we are at Macclesfield Forest for the last time next Friday – ALL DAY. Please 

let Mrs Hamnett know if you want to order a packed lunch in good time. The 

children will need to wear suitable outdoor clothing (could be warm and 

waterproof or sun hats and cream depending on the weather), bring a packed lunch 

and bring two drinks with them or a refillable bottle.  

 

The PTA AGM is also next Friday 14th June, at 5pm in school. PLEASE come along as 

many of the long-serving existing PTA will be stepping down as their children are 

leaving us this year.  We need a new cohort of fab fundraisers to help us raise 

money for all the extra enrichment activities we do. We also need a new mini-bus!! 

 

 

 



Sorry to nag but we have noticed that some people are taking a rather casual 

attitude to punctuality this week. We ring the bell just before 9am and register the 

children directly after that. 

If your child is late, please can you sign them in using the late book – ask Mrs 

Hamnett if you need help finding it etc. 

I do understand that sometimes traffic or other unavoidable delays occur but if you 

are a persistent offender, could I politely suggest that you set your alarm for ten 

minutes earlier?!   Thank you. 

 

That’s all for this week…. 

 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

 

Kind regards 

Ms J Bromley 

 

 

Dates for next week include: 

 

Monday 10th June - Class 1 & 2 visit to Shrigley Hall 

-      P-buzz music lessons 

-      Streetdance After School Club  3.30 – 4.20pm 

Tuesday 11th June - Front Row Music Lessons 

-      Swimming 

Weds. 12th June - Non-uniform  -  donation for White Elephant stall 

-      Singing Workshop 

Thursday 13th June - Tennis 

Friday 14th June - Macclesfield Forest  -  ALL DAY SESSION 

-     PTA  AGM  5pm in school 

       

       

 

 

 


